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New Letter

The Club refinancing, as approved by the membership during the last special 
meeting, has been completed and the Board is looking into purchasing new golf 
carts, hope they are not electric due to current battery costs. 

The weather in November  was fantastic, and the golfing was great.  It looks like 
the first part of December will be mild with the temperature hovering around 50 – 
65 degrees. Keep a check on the temperature and come on out when you can and 
enjoy a round of golf.

If the weather is nice during the week, numerous members meet at the practice 
green, Monday thru Friday, at 11:45 to chose up teams. It doesn’t matter what your 
skill level is, they do their best to make the teams fair and the most any one can lose 
is $2.00  per team. On Saturday and Sunday members meet at 8 and 12 to choose 
teams and play.  Again the teams are picked as fair as possible. No matter when you 
play the rules are the same, 4 player teams the two low scores count, 5 player teams 
the three low scores count. We try not to have six players on a team.
 
The greens have gone dormant and there are several places that were patched so 
when spring comes around, they should be in good shape. There is nothing 
standard about the speed from green to green, some are slow and some are really 
fast with a few in the middle. A lot of trees have been cut or trimmed this year to 
open the fairways up a little more. Overall she's in  good shape for the shape she's 
in.

As always we have the dining room that is available for a small fee to both 
members and non members for what ever event you want to have. 

The annual membership meeting is the first Tuesday in April  (7th of April). If you 
would like to run for one of the three positions that are being vacated, let someone 
in he Pro shop know. We encourage any member to run.  We also encourage all 
members to mark their calenders so they can attend the annual membership meet 
and vote for the candidates. 
 
Have a happy and safe holiday season, I hope to see you on the links before spring.


